
Bloomfield Township Notice 

Early Absent Voting Counting Board 

Bloomfield Township has entered into an agreement with Oakland 
County for the County to provide early ballot counting services. The 
County will operate an Early Absent Voting Counting Board to 
process and tabulate approved absentee ballots on Monday, 
November 3, 2025, at Oakland Schools, 2111 Pontiac Lake 
Road, Waterford Township, Michigan 48328. 

Martin C. Brook 
Bloomfield Township Clerk 

Posted 10/1/2025 


